

Jlm Owczarski Cily Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

November 02, 2021

Mayen, Brianna W235 S6465 BIG BEND Waukesha, WI 53189

Dear Mayen, Brianna:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 19, 2021, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for your Class D Operator's license based on your second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, November 02, 2021, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Class D Operator's license application based on your second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.







Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@mihvaukee.gov

November 02, 2021

Cornette, Dillon J 234 TERRACE CT GREEN BAY, WI 54301

Dear Cornette, Dillon J:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 19, 2021, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for your Class D Operator's license based on your second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, November 02, 2021, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Class D Operator's license application based on your second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

MES R OWCZARSKI ty Clerk





Jlm Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny
Depuly Cily Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

November 02, 2021

Pirlot, Tanya L 5926 S PACKARD AV Lot #37 CUDAHY, WI 53110

Dear Pirlot, Tanya L:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 19, 2021, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for your Class D Operator's license based on your second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, November 02, 2021, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Class D Operator's license application based on your second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,





KKKI



Jlm Owczarski City Clerk Jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

November 02, 2021

Baade, James A SCOOTER'S PUB/DUKES ON WATER 158 E JUNEAU AV MILWAUKEE WI 53202 Atty. Joseph A. Abruzzo 111 E Wisconsin Ave #1800 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Baade:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 19, 2021, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to renew with a twenty (20) day suspension of the Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises and Sidewalk Dining licenses based on the police report, neighbors, owner and employees' testimony for the premises located at 150-58 E Juneau Av. ("KEN ELLIOT'S, INC").

On October 22, 2021, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises and Sidewalk Dining licenses in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a twenty (20) day suspension based on the police report, neighbors, owner and employees' testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, November 02, 2021, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to renew with a twenty (20) day suspension of the Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises and Sidewalk Dining licenses based on the police report, neighbors, owner and employees' testimony. Said suspension is effective 12:01 a.m. on November 26, 2021 until 11:59 p.m. on December 15, 2021.

Respectfully,

City Clerk



ŔSKI



Jim Owczarski Cily Clerk Jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Depuly City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

November 02, 2021

Atty. Joseph A. Abruzzo 111 E Wisconsin Ave #1800 Milwaukee, WI 53202 Baade, James A SCOOTER'S PUB/DUKES ON WATER 158 E JUNEAU AV MILWAUKEE WI 53202

Dear Mr. Baade:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 19, 2021, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to renew with a twenty (20) day suspension of the Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises and Sidewalk Dining licenses based on the police report and neighborhood testimony for the premises located at 150-58 E Juneau Av. ("KEN ELLIOT'S, INC").

On October 22, 2021, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises and Sidewalk Dining licenses in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a twenty (20) day suspension based on the police report, neighbors, owner and employees' testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, November 02, 2021, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to renew with a twenty (20) day suspension of the Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises and Sidewalk Dining licenses based on the police report and neighborhood testimony. Said suspension is effective 12:01 a.m. on November 26, 2021 until 11:59 p.m. on December 15, 2021.

Respectfully,

City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk Jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny
Depuly City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

November 02, 2021

Atty. Vincent Bobot 5414 S 13th St Milwaukee, WI 53221 SINGH, Pakhar PS GAS 18925 CAVENDISH RD BROOKFIELD, WI 53045

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 19, 2021, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council not to renew the Extended Hours Establishments license based on the police report and neighborhood testimony for the premises located at 3114 N Sherman Bl. ("P S Gas Corporation").

On October 22, 2021, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Extended Hours Establishments license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be renewed, based on the police report and neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, November 02, 2021, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. You did file an objection but you did not appear in person nor were you represented by a counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted not to renew the Extended Hours Establishments license based on the police report and neighborhood testimony.









Jlm Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Depuly City Clerk d.zelazny@milyaukee.gov

November 02, 2021

SINGH, Pakhar PS GAS 18925 CAVENDISH RD BROOKFIELD, WI 53045 Atty. Vincent Bobot 5414 S 13th St Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 19, 2021, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council not to renew the Extended Hours Establishments license based on the police report and neighborhood testimony for the premises located at 3114 N Sherman Bl. ("P S Gas Corporation").

On October 22, 2021, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Extended Hours Establishments license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be renewed, based on the police report and neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, November 02, 2021, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. You did file an objection but you did not appear in person nor were you represented by a counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted not to renew the Extended Hours Establishments license based on the police report and neighborhood testimony.

Respectfully,

City Clerk

IES R. OWCZARSKI

9





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

November 02, 2021

Rodriguez, Armando J. NEXT LEVEL DRYWALL & PAINTING 1423 S 94TH ST WEST ALLIS WI 53214

Dear Rodriguez, Armando J.

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 19, 2021, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for your Home Improvement Contractor's license based on your second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, November 02, 2021, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Home Improvement Contractor's license application based on your second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.







Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

November 02, 2021

CHROMY, Grant C Milwaukee Carriage 422 GOWER BAE WALES WI 53183

Dear Chromy, Grant C.:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday October 20, 2021, the Public Works Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your applications for your Horse and Surrey Livery Permit based on nonappearance.

On Tuesday, November 02, 2021, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Horse and Surrey Livery Permit applications based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.







Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

November 02, 2021

ROBERTS, Shalanda R, 4343N 15th St Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Ms. Roberts:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 19, 2021, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council not to renew the Recycling, Salvaging, or Towing Premises license for the premises located at 3156 N 31ST St. ("S&G Junking and Towing LLC").

On October 22, 2021, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Recycling, Salvaging, or Towing Premises license in which the Committee recommended that the license not to be renewed based police report, aldermanic, and Department of Public Works testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, November 02, 2021, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted not to renew the Recycling, Salvaging, or Towing Premises license based on the police report, aldermanic, and Department of Public Works testimony.

Respectfully,

MES R. OW ZARSKI Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

November 02, 2021

JEWELL, Sherlise A 42nd Street Bar & Grill 6546 N 55TH ST MILWAUKEE WI 53223

Atty. Christopher M. Hayden 330 East Kilbourn Avenue, Suite 1170 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ms. Jewell:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 19, 2021, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to renew with a twenty (20) day suspension the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer and Public Entertainment licenses based on the police report and neighborhood testimony for the premises located at 4200 W Burleigh St. ("SRJewell Entertainment LLC").

On October 22, 2021, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer and Public Entertainment licenses in which the Committee recommended that the licenses be renewed with a twenty (20) day suspension based on the police report and neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, November 02, 2021, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to renew with a warning letter the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer and Public Entertainment licenses based on the police report and neighborhood testimony.

Respectfully,

JAMES ROWEZARSKI





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

November 02, 2021

Atty. Christopher M. Hayden 330 East Kilbourn Avenue, Suite 1170 Milwaukee, WI 53202 JEWELL, Sherlise A 42nd Street Bar & Grill 6546 N 55TH ST MILWAUKEE WI 53223

Dear Ms. Jewell:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 19, 2021, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to renew with a twenty (20) day suspension the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer and Public Entertainment licenses based on the police report and neighborhood testimony for the premises located at 4200 W Burleigh St. ("SRJewell Entertainment LLC").

On October 22, 2021, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer and Public Entertainment licenses in which the Committee recommended that the licenses be renewed with a twenty (20) day suspension based on the police report and neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, November 02, 2021, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to renew with a warning letter the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer and Public Entertainment licenses based on the police report and neighborhood testimony.



